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21st April 2023

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our work, we aim to develop all our pupils as resourceful, resilient citizens in our community. Together with all the academic and extra-curricular work already do, we are excited to announce this year’s Academies.   

Our main aim is to tap into the skills and interests of our children by offering a range of Academies, which they can choose from. This year we have 16 Academies on offer.

The Academies will begin on Wednesday 7th June and run for a series of 5 weeks. On the 6th week the children will be able to ‘graduate’ from their selected Academy at a Celebration event, which you are warmly welcome to attend (12th July at 2.30pm).

Going home with the children tonight is a list of Academy choices for this year. Please make sure they tick their three preferred choices. If the children do not send in their choices by the deadline, they will be placed into an Academy that might not suit their interests, so we do urge you to ensure the form is sent in on time.

We hope that the Academies will be a huge success, and we thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Walker.
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